JNC

2-1, Otemachi 2-Chome
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8105 JAPAN
January 15, 2021

Product Change Notification Letter

Dear Valued Customer

This letter is to inform to users of Cellufine products.

We are to inform you that the changes in the certification of analytics report
(CoA) of Cellufine products described in follows. There is no change in product
standards with this change. And, there will be no change in raw materials, basic
manufacturing formulas, specifications, etc. according to this change. We look
forward to your understanding.

Change contents:
Change the organization of QC section described in CoA.

Before : QC Section
After : Quality Assurance Department QC Section

Applied products:
All products.

Schedule:
Apply shipping after January 18, 2021.

We appreciate your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or
concerns, please contact our staff below.

JNC Corporation (Tokyo Head office), Japan

Shigeru Yamamoto (cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp)
TEL: +81-3-3243-6150
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Takashi Kato
Technical manager
JNC Corporation




